
(~o Dr. Earold Bowditch) 

Oxford 

24th Sept. 1912. 

Dear Harold, 

I am delighted to hear of the arrival of the baby, and hope they are 
both thriving. Give them my love and best wishes. 

I was to have been over this October, but my visit has been postponed 
until the spring. 

Love to your mother 

13 Norharn Gardens. 

Sincerely yours, 

vf!1 Osler 


